
KLICKITAT PUD

Celebrate Drinking Water Week
This year marks the 46th anniversary of the Safe Drinking Water 
Act that forms the core of the national efforts to provide quality 
drinking water and protect the health of our citizens.

From Sunday, May 3, to Saturday, May 9, we celebrate National 
Drinking Water Week—a national observance that highlights the 
value of water to each of us in our everyday lives.

National Drinking Water Week recognizes the importance of 
water source protection and conservation, as well as the value, 
importance, and fragility of our state’s water resources.

Water utilities work to make sure the water delivered to 
consumers meets all federal and state standards, and is clean and 
abundant. These efforts are vital to the economy and to the public 
health of citizens.

At Klickitat PUD, we are proud of the operators and 
coordinator who make up the water-wastewater department. 
These individuals maintain 10 separate water systems throughout 
Klickitat County. Raise a glass (of water) in celebration of National 
Drinking Water Week! n
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